
 

2023 NEGEA Annual Conference  
 

The 2023 Northeast Group on Educational Affairs Annual Conference will be held at 
Larner College of Medicine at The University of Vermont. This conference is an excellent 

way for learners to engage with Medical Education experts from all specialties and to 
learn more about developing careers in Medical Education. 

 
Thursday, April 13th- Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Conference registration opening in March 2023 
 
 

NEGEA Student/Resident/Fellow Track 
 
As part of the 2023 NEGEA Annual Conference the Student/Resident/Fellow Track offers an 
opportunity for learners to collaborate and explore their interests in Medical Education. On 
Thursday, April 13th a Pre-Course will be offered to all students, residents, and fellows free of 
charge.  Registration (separate from conference registration) will be required.  

 
Pre-Course: Thursday, April 13th 11:00-3:15pm, Larner College of Medicine 
 -Panel Discussion on “How to Develop a Career in Medical Education” 
 -Mini-Skills Workshops 
  -“Teaching for Learners” 

-“The Importance of Professional Vitality and Mentorship throughout medical 
training” 

  -“Upstander Training and Allyship” 
 
Attending the 2023 NEGEA Annual Conference? Then join us for a Networking Lunch with 
Faculty, Friday, April 14th 12:15-1:15pm, during the conference! 

   
 

 
 
 
 

To register for the Free Pre-Course on Thursday, April 13th please visit:  

 


